From: Carol Shea

To: BOCrfc2015

Subject: Without Access to Broadband

Date: Wednesday, June 03, 2015 5:47:23 PM
Hello,

I got this email address from an article in the Rural Missouri.

We recently moved to live in Camdenton, Mo. in a lakefront cabin. The hardest thing we have had to
deal with is having no internet service.

We have direct tv and could get Hughes net but that is way too slow as | run a small business out of
my home.

After contacting Co-Mo Electric, At&T and Charter, we have been told it is not available in our location
which | can't understand why when talking to other people in Camdenton that can get it.

Our only alternative was to get a hotspot from AT&T which is not the best but better than nothing but
is very costly.

Please let me know if and when internet service will be provided in our area.
Our address is:

Camdenton, Missouri 65020

Thank You

Carol Shea

Sent from my iPad
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